JOINT HEALTH SECTOR UNIONS &
PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATIONS

20TH DECEMBER, 2022

JOINT COMMUNIQUE TO HEALTH SECTOR WORKERS ON THE
STRIKE ACTION ANNOUNCED BY ORGANISED LABOUR

Ghana Medical Association (GMA)
Ghana Registered Nurses and Midwives Association (GRNMA)
Health Services Workers” Union of TUC Ghana (HSWU)

Government and Hospital Pharmacists Association (GHOSPA)

The Ghana Medical Association (GMA), Ghana Registered Nurses and Midwives
Association (GRNMA), Health Services Workers’ Union (HSWU) of TUC Ghana and

Government and Hospital Pharmacists Association (GHOSPA), being constituent members
of Organised Labour, informs its members that, at a meeting held by Organised Labour on

19th December, 2022 followed by a press conference, Organised Labour has taken a firm

decision to embark on an INDEFINITE STRIKE starting on 27th December, 2022.
This action has become necessary to press home our demand for the EXEMPTION OF

PENSION FUNDS FROM THE DOMESTIC DEBT EXCHANGE PROGRAM as

announced by the Minister of Finance.

By this Communique, all health sector workers are entreated to follow the road map below to
ensure a smooth implementation of the strike.

27% December, 2022. - Withdrawal of all Out-Patient services



2nd January, 2023 - Withdrawal of Emergency Services

9t January, 2023 - Withdrawal of all Services

Long Live Health Sector Unions and Associations !

Long Live Trade Union Solidarity !

Long Live Ghana !
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